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May 24, 2019  

  

Mr. Claudio Fort 

Rutland Regional Medical Center 

160 Allen Street 

Rutland, VT  

 

 

RE: Docket No. GMCB-009-19con, Renovations and Substantial Remediation to Remedy Ligature Risks 

at Rutland Regional Medical Center. Project Cost: $4,067,353. 

  

 

Dear Mr. Fort: 

   

Thank you for the emergency application received for the above referenced project. Please provide the following 

information:  

  

1. RRMC is assuming a 2.9% increase in NPR and FPP for FY2020, and a 2.8% increase in both FY2021 and 

FY2022. It also shows a decrease in NPR due to the project in FY2020 but shows no effect in 2021 or 

2022.  Explain whether this is correct, or if not, resubmit the P&L reflecting the change in NPR for 

Proposed Years 2 and 3. 

  

2. Does RRMC expect a change in gross charges due to this project?  

 

In responding, restate the question in bold font and respond in unbolded font. Send an electronic copy to me at 

donna.jerry@vermont.gov and one hard copy (three-hole punched) with a Verification Under Oath to my attention 

at the Green Mountain Care Board, 144 State Street, Montpelier, Vermont 05602.  

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at 802-828-2918. 

 

Sincerely,  

  

s/  Donna Jerry  

Donna Jerry  

Senior Health Policy Analyst  

  

cc. Michael Barber, General Counsel 
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